Dear Student
I am contacting you with a reminder about arrangements for Results Day Thursday 25th August at Oakwood Park Grammar School.
Once you have your results and wish to speak to us about your place or to discuss your subjects, please email 6thformadmissions@opgs.org  Include the following things in your email:
· Your name 
· A contact phone number on which you will be available between 12pm and 5pm.
· A contact email address at which you will be available between 12pm and 5pm, if different from the one you are using. 
· Attach photo or scan of your results
· Tell us if you wish to change any subjects from your original application.
· Times that you are available to talk. 
A member of the Sixth Form Team will call or email you after 12pm. We will be available for external applicants on 25th August from 12pm until 5pm and on 26th August between 10am and 2pm. 
Please also let us know if you do not wish to take up your place. 
Entry requirements for OPGS Sixth Form can be found on: https://www.opgs.org/page/?title=Entrance+Requirements&pid=34
Appeal: All students have the right to appeal the school’s decision not to offer a place. In the event of lodging an appeal, please write stating the grounds of your appeal within twenty working days to: Clerk to the Appeals panel c/o Oakwood Park Grammar School, Maidstone, Kent, ME16 8AH. 
If you have any enquiries before the 25th August, please contact us on sixthform@opgs.org
Start of Term 2022-23
Year 12 Enrolment will take place at OPGS on Monday 5th September. This is the start of term for Year 12. You will find the plan for the day in your Admissions Pack which will be sent to you on confirmation of your place.
Don’t forget to do the Taster Tasks available on our website before the start of term https://www.opgs.org/page/?title=Y11+into+Y12+Summer+Work&pid=164

We wish you every success in your results and look forward to hearing from you on 25th August 2022. 


